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Fréttir
From the Prime Minister of Iceland
Skrifað 7.10.200810.13:34

In a press conference today Iceland's Prirne Minister, Mr. Geir H. Haarde, said that if needed the Icelandic Govemment will 
support the Depositors' and Investors' Guarantee Fund in 
raising the necessarv' funds, so that the Fund would be able to 
meet the minimum compensation limits in the event of a failure 
of an Icelandie bank.
The Icelandic banks have top up agreements in the following 
countries:
• United Kingdom
• The Netherlands
• Norway
• Finland
• Sweden

The Fund wouid like to stress that no Icelandic bank has been 
declared insolvent.
Any further informatíon will be put to the Funds website, 
www'.tryggingarsjoður.is when needed.
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